
From: Susan Hebert
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: No Camping Laws
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 11:39:53 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

The time has come to end illegal camping in public areas. Please support proposed resolutions 899-903 to restore safety
and clean up our city.

The $45M/year spent on the Joint Office of Homeless Services is a waste. Use these city tax dollars to start implementing
this plan. Longer term, Portland deserves its fair share of the $250M a year homeless services tax.

The plan currently lacks timelines, deadlines and benchmarks that reflect the urgency of this public safety crisis. Without
accountability and action this plan is just words and promises.

Thank you,

Susan Hebert

Susan Hebert Imports/Cobre Copper
www.ecobre.com
P: 503.248.1111 Portland, Oregon

Follow us on our Blog: www.ecobre.com/blog
Follow us on Pinterest: www.pinterest.com/ecobre
Follow us on Instagram: www.instagram.com/cobrecopper
Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/ecobre
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